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ZERO TOLERANCE 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Recently there have been a number of incidents where children, parents and staff have been on the 
receiving end of unacceptable behaviour from a small minority of our parents, therefore I am writing to 
you to remind you of my expectations regarding your behaviour on our school site, both inside and 
outside of our building.  
 
Westminster Primary Academy  operates a zero-tolerance policy with regard to unacceptable behaviour, 
from any visitor to our school site, be that parents or visitors in general.  
 
Parents who are unable to follow our zero-tolerance policy, will initially receive a phone call or attend a 
meeting with a member of the Senior Leadership Team  to discuss their behaviour. 
 
 If they continue to be unable to follow our zero-tolerance policy then they will receive a warning letter or 
a visit from the local police, which could ultimately lead to you being prosecuted.  
 
The unacceptable behaviour could also lead you to being banned from the school site for a period of 
time or indefinitely.  
 
At school we try very hard to educate your children on what is acceptable and what is not acceptable 
behaviour and incidents of this nature undoes all that hard work and lets our children think that this is the 
correct way to behave. 
 
Therefore, please help us to have the best possible behaviour we can have in school, by ensuring that 
you all behave respectfully and with tolerance to everyone on our school site.  
 
Please can you also inform school straightaway if you experience any unacceptable behaviour on our 
property,  which is against our zero-tolerance policy, so that school can ensure that we can deal with the 
situation as fast as possible and in line with our policy.  
 
If you have any concerns or queries with regard to this letter then do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr R Farley 
Principal 
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